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Good Morning Matthew ,
Following on from our telephone conversation yesterday I wish to confirm in writing that
construction of Precinct 1(Affordable Housing ) will commence immediately once we have
received final approvals .
 
Furthermore,  if you refer to the attached ,which is an extract from Precinct 1&2 consolidated
modifications .The Aboriginal Housing Company actually took the steps to have Condition 24
added into the Statement of Commitments confirming “Development of Precincts 1,2&3 ,is to be
carried out concurrently” .    This step was taken by the AHC ,to ensure everyone, that Precinct 1
will NOT be left behind and WILL be built immediately .
 
Matthew ,if you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me .
Looking forward to receiving IPC determination .
 
Thanks
 
 

Kind Regards,
Greg Colbran
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